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Lou Mansolillo

From: myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com
Sent: Wednesday, April 2, 2025 8:03 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Shut Down HB 5043 for Our Veterans

Re: Shut Down HB 5043 for Our Veterans 

Dear House Corporations Committee Members, 

I live in your district and I’m worried about HB 5043, which I believe is very bad for veterans. Our veterans have risked 
their lives for our country, and they deserve the right to be able to work with whoever they want when they’re 
preparing their disability claims. We need some regulation, for sure, but we also need to make sure that veterans can 
get the help they need to navigate such a messed up system as the VA. While we all share the goal of protecting our 
veterans, HB 5043 does not achieve this. It's going to clog up the process even more, and make wait times for claims 
decisions even longer. If we truly care about our veterans, I urge you to oppose HB 5043 and prevent it from becoming a 
law in our state.  

Sincerely,  
Mr. Michael Campbell 
milkman3058@gmail.com 
4013167113 9 Parkhill Road NORTH PROVIDENCE, RI 02911 Constituent  
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